
Kindergarten’s 
Classroom Connection 
               May 12th, 2015 

 
Last Friday was a wonderful Grandparents and Special Friends Day. We enjoyed seeing so 

many of you as well as meeting so many grandparents and special friends (Kindergarten had a 

100% turn out). The Kindergarteners looked and sounded adorable as they sang their dinosaur 

songs. Thank you to everyone who came! 

Then Saturday night was Hill School’s Bavarian auction night. There were 410 parents, 

staff, teachers, Alumni, Board members and friends of Hill school in 

attendance. The gym looked fabulous and everyone seemed to be having fun. 

Thank you to all of you, who helped, donated, attended and purchased things 

from the auction. Your children will benefit directly from your generosity.  

On Tuesday we went to Oatlands for a lesson on plantation gardens as 

well as strawberry picking. Thank you to everyone that went. We love having 

parents along  The morning was a success and the weather cooperated 

beautifully. Thanks to the Harrells for making homemade strawberry ice cream and sharing it 

with us.  

We began practicing for our play The Grouchy Ladybug today. The play will be performed 

next Friday, May 20th at 8:40am immediately followed by a cast party/playground fun. 

Attached to this newsletter are your child’s lines. Everyone has one or two lines; nothing 

overwhelming since this is possibly their first play. The class seems really excited about the 

show. It is meant to be fun so no stress. We are just enjoying delving into a funny story and 

looking closely at the characters, plot and setting.  

Finally, the third grade has a school store each year as a part of their math curriculum. 

The store’s name is Spunkies and it is open in the mornings from 8:15 – 8:40. Students can 

purchase items like fun pencils and erasers. Nothing costs more than a dollar. If you would like 

your child to participate feel free to send in a dollar and we will make sure that he or she gets a 

chance to visit the store. Spunkies is only open thru May.  

 

Upcoming Events: 
 

 Friday, May 20th, The Grouchy Ladybug in the theater at 8:40am 

followed by a cast playground party. 

 Thursday, May 25th, Spanish Assembly at the amphitheater – 

11:10am  

 Friday, June 3rd, Dinosaur Land – 9: 00am -12:00pm 


